
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Call for proposals – grants and contributions 

 
Start Date: June 10, 2016 
End Date: June 30, 2016 
Nunavut 60 sec 

 

The Department of Family Services is now accepting funding proposals for 2016-17, for 

small-scale projects, programs or outreach services that will help in the prevention, 

reduction and reoccurrence of homelessness in Nunavut. 

 

Non-profit organizations, societies and municipal organizations that provide or intend to 

provide homelessness supportive services or programs can apply for funding for projects 

that could include: 

 

 Workshops that build awareness and understanding of the factors that lead to 

homelessness. 

 Workshops that build life skills. 

 Initiatives that link individuals experiencing homelessness with opportunities for 

training, career development or building traditional skills. 

 Initiatives that help individuals experiencing homelessness to access support 

services or employment opportunities. 

 

Applicants must complete the Homelessness Initiatives Application form and should refer 

to the Homelessness Initiatives Guidelines when completing the application. 

 

Have questions? Contact Angela Briffett, poverty reduction division, at 867-975-5214 or 

by email at abriffett@gov.nu.ca. You can also visit www.gov.nu.ca/family-

services/information/poverty-reduction. 

 

Please note that the deadline to apply is June 30, 2016, 5 p.m. (Iqaluit local time). 

 

###

http://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/images/homelessness_initiatives_application_english.pdf
http://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/homelessness_initiatives_guidelines_english.pdf
mailto:abriffett@gov.nu.ca
http://www.gov.nu.ca/family-services/information/poverty-reduction
http://www.gov.nu.ca/family-services/information/poverty-reduction
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